
 

 

 

 

AIS Board of Directors       October 11, 2018 

 

The Greater Portland Iris Society (GPIS) hereby offers to host the AIS National 

Convention in Portland, Oregon, in the year 2023.  The convention will be a combined 

AIS National and Society for Japanese Iris Convention. Tentative dates are mid-June. 

For planning purposes, Guest Irises will be limited to Japanese (Ensata) and late 

blooming Species-X Irises. There will be two days allotted for garden tours. 

Convention Chair -Chad Harris 

Convention Co-Chair – John Ludi 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

John Ludi 

President, GPIS 


